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Sirs, after studying the Stibnite project for 4 years I see no reason to delay . I was born and raised my family here in
Idaho and have lived here all my  life and see this very valuable project to help Idaho’s environment , rivers and
streams .
I help formalate Idaho’s Stream Channel Protection Program ( IDWR ) and have conducted over 25 studies on the
effects of gold mining on aquatic wildlife in Idaho. This project by Midas is a very sound plan . Alan Trees  316
Seven Devils Rd. Riggins , Idaho  83549
Thank You
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